Town of Milladore

Ju;y 2, 2017
The regular monthly meeting of the town board was called to order June 4, 2017 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall.
After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Hank Nigh was absent. The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept the minutes with corrections. Second by Russ Haffenbredl. Motion carried.
The financial report was read. Leon Kundinger moved to accept and Russ Haffenbredl was the second. Motion carried.


The resolution from the Town of Sherry that acknowledged the Town of Milladore as having the higher equalized value for the purposes of appointment of commissioners to the Blenker-Sherry Sanitary District board was accepted. We were further notified of the current commissioners and their respective terms. No action was required.

The 2017 pavement/road ratings are due December 15, 2017. Russ Haffenbredl moved that we contract with Wood County to deal with the road ratings. Leon Kundinger seconded. Motion carried.

The motion was made to send the money, in the amount of $2208.83 which was received for the 2017 recycling grant to the Sherry-Milladore Recycling Center by Leon Kundinger. Seconded by Russ Haffenbredl. Motion carried. The check was sent to Rosie Ewoldt, the secretary-treasurer of the Center.


Leon Kundinger made a motion to approve Swetz Liquor License for July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018. Russ Haffenbredl seconded the motion which carried.


Connie Milz informed those present that the web site is moving forward. Also, Milz will be viewing the bank statement on-line in the future. Chairman, Russ Haffenbredl requested Milz to research grants available to towns for building or repairing town halls and/or shops.

There was a motion made to adjourn by Leon Kundinger, with a second from Russ Haffenbredl. Motion carried.

Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk

